Important Changes to Our

Dear Valued Customers:
It is with mixed emotions that we announce a new focused direction of our company going forward.

We are grateful to our existing customers for their loyalty and the trust they have put in our services over the
last quarter century.

Starting September 1, we will no longer service or maintain natural gas, propane or central air conditioning
systems. We will honor all existing commitments, including warranties, for systems we have installed and
pre-paid maintenance, but will cease to renew future maintenance contracts past December 31, 2021. We
understand this will leave many of you searching for an alternate company and we recommend starting that
process sooner rather than later, as we know how important reliable service is to you.

We are excited to commit our energy into further building our heat pump business with Mitsubishi Electric
as our partner. This will allow us to help our customers minimize their carbon footprint and ultimately
achieve the goal of reducing the effects of climate change.

With our renewed focus on installations, we have expanded our service area to include Hampden, Berkshire,
Franklin and Hampshire counties, allowing us to serve a larger region.

If you would like to explore your options for saving energy, enhancing your comfort while reducing carbon
emissions, please give our office a call so we can lay out your options.

We look forward to serving you in the future with our environmentally friendly company.

Yours,

The Girard Heating and Air Conditioning team
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